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DATE: 5/29/2019 

R.M. of North Battleford No. 437 Fire Department grateful to 
Parrish & Heimbecker Limited 

 

The R.M. of North Battleford No. 437 would like to extend a big thank you to P & H for 
their very substantial $25,000.00 contribution to the R.M. Volunteer Fire Department.   
 
Fire Chief Neil Good, Deputy Fire Chief Trevor Watts along with Councillor Gilles Fransoo 
who initiated the fund raising campaign, accepted the cheque on behalf of the R.M. from 
Chad Olson who represented the local P & H Elevator. 
 
These donations reflect community spirit and regional partnerships while helping to 
ensure this municipality can provide the essential emergency and protective services our 
ratepayers and surrounding areas require.   
 
Join the list of contributors to the R.M. of North Battleford No. 437 Volunteer Fire 
Department Fund which can be found on our website at rmofnorthbattleford.com 
 
 
Debbie Arsenault, Administrator 
R.M. of North Battleford No. 437 
306-445-3604  
rm437@sasktel.net 
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